M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 27, 2018
RE:
Change Order #1 – SES/CES HVAC Upgrades

BG#17-263

There is one change to the above project.
This change order is for removing the existing gas fired domestic hot water heater and tank at Stephens Elementary, along with the concrete pad, associated piping and gas flue, and replacing with new.  Add - $74,889
Total amount of change order – ADD - $74,889
I recommend the board accept CO#1, as presented

Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
